Week ending 19/04/2024


Upcoming Events


Swimming Year 6
Week beginning 22nd April

Swimming Year 5
Week beginning 29th April


Non Uniform Day
3rd May

Summer Faye 
Friday 12th July 5pm – 7pm


[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome back to school, I hope that you have had a great Easter break. This academic year has really flown, we are already in our final term of the school year and have lots still to do. There are many exciting events already planned for the coming weeks including residential trips for years 5 and 6 and camping for year 4. More details for these will follow.
This Week in School
Sam Green a book illustrator came and visited school last week. She worked with all of the children in key stage two and the children really enjoyed the day. This was a great opportunity for the children to develop their skills and produce some excellent pieces of art work.
School Lunches 
We will be making a couple of tweaks to our school lunch offer. Currently the kitchen makes around 10 hot meals a day for just in case children forget to order. With the cost of food increases and the sheer waste, we will no longer be doing this. If your child is going to be late, you need to make sure that you have ordered their dinner via the app. At 9.30am the kitchen will be closing hot orders and will then prepare the food that has been ordered only. Any order after 9.30am, through lateness or forgetting to order, will be given a sandwich option to choose from. In addition, if you do order and also send a packed lunch by accident, we will give your child the dinner option and send their packed lunch home for tea. We are hoping this new way will reduce wastage and avoid us having to increase lunch costs.
PTA
The PTA have a number of events planned for the summer term and more details will follow. The PTA have organised a summer hamper raffle and to support this, school will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd of May. Children are asked, if they are able to, to give a donation towards the raffle. Each year group will be allocated a colour and a donation of something in that colour would be appreciated. Please do not worry if you are unable to do this.  

Have a lovely week
Mr Sanderson





We’re on the Web!
See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk
OR follow us on  Facebook 
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